
March 27, 2022 

 

To: Sherman Hills Subdivision HOA Homeowners 

From: Bev DeSantis, HOA President 

 

First, thank you to all of you that attended our Annual Meeting on February 17th or submitted your proxy. We had 

a very productive meeting with many subjects on the minds of our homeowners discussed. The minutes from that 

meeting are, as are all minutes, posted on our website, myshermanhills.com. 

 

Following the annual meeting the Board met to determine the board positions for this year. The board positions 

remain unchanged and are as follows: 

President  Bev DeSantis 

Vice President  Scott Raymer 

Treasurer  Peggy Glass 

Secretary  Cathy Brock 

Director at Large                 Stan Burke 

 

We want to remind everyone now that Spring is nearing, please take a look around your property to see if any 

sprucing up is necessary. Maybe your fence or mailbox need cleaning, etc. We appreciate the efforts you take to 

keep our neighborhood appealing to all. 

There will be a neighborhood Garage Sale on April 30th from 8am to 2pm. This will be a joint event with the other 

Sherman Hills HOAs.  

SAVE THE DATE!  On May 14, from 11am to 3pm we will be hosting our First Annual Spring Meet and Greet. We 

are working on some exciting attractions and it will be a chance for you to get out and meet your neighbors and 

relax. More information to come soon! 

 

As always, we appreciate your trust in us to manage the affairs of our HOA. We also appreciate those homeowners 

that came forward after the meeting to volunteer for the various committees we have, or will form in the future.  

 

Bev DeSantis, HOA President  


